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NACOLE TO HOST REGIONAL MEETING IN PARTNERSHIP WITH THE CIVILIAN 
COMPLAINT REVIEW BOARD    

   
NEW YORK – The New York City Civilian Complaint Review Board (CCRB) is proud to 
partner with the National Association for Civilian Oversight of Law Enforcement 
(NACOLE) to host the first of two regional meetings in 2025. This event will take place 
on Tuesday, May 13, 2025, at the New York City College of Technology in Brooklyn. 
 
This regional meeting is a training and networking opportunity for oversight 
practitioners, community members, justice system stakeholders, academics, and others 
in the field of civilian oversight of law enforcement. Attendees will engage in discussions 
addressing regional issues and share best practices to strengthen accountability and 
transparency in policing. Panel topics to include:  

 

• The State(s) of Civilian Oversight 

• Building Community Trust and Resilience: Strengthening Civilian Oversight from 
the Ground Up 

• Resource Allocation and Sustainability: Ensuring the Long-Term Viability of 
Civilian Oversight 

• Part of the Solution: A Discussion with Advocates and Changemakers Making a 
Difference in Civilian Oversight 

  
The Regional Meeting is open to all who wish to attend. The fee for registration is $55. 
The fee includes a full day of educational panels and a continental breakfast.   
  
WHO:            The National Association for Civilian Oversight of Law Enforcement and       
the Civilian Complaint Review Board.  
                           
WHAT:          NACOLE 2025 Regional Meeting    
   



WHEN:          Tuesday, May 13th 2025; 9am – 5pm.  
  
WHERE:       In Person: New York City College of Technology, 285 Jay St Brooklyn, NY 
11201 

           Virtually: Register here. 
  
  
 

https://web.cvent.com/event/a8bdc349-2f68-42e7-bf63-72c4e93bbff9/summary

